Eishinkan Dojo: registered with The British Kendo Association
www.eishsinkan.co.uk
Meiyo Shihan: Ishido Shizufumi Sensei, Iaido Hanshi 8 Dan, Jodo Kyoshi 8 Dan, Kendo Kyoshi 7 Dan 
Kancho: Jock Hopson, Kendo Kyoshi 7 Dan, Iaido Kyoshi 7 Dan, Jodo Renshi 7 Dan
Fukukancho: Christopher Buxton, Iaido Kyoshi 7 Dan, Jodo Renshi 7 Dan 
21, Stewart Close, Abbots Langley,Herts. WD5 0LU   Tel: 01923 893232   E-Mail: <chris@cbuxton.plus.com>
Introducing the 17th Eishinkan Jodo Taikai
With Support from Kenmukan Dojo
Saturday 5th December 2015
Dear Dojo Secretary,
The 17th Eishinkan Jodo Team Competition will be held at Kenmukan Dojo, on Saturday 5th December 2015. 
(Mill Mead Hall, Haversham Road, Wolverton, Milton Keynes, Buckinghamshire,MK12 5TN).
All teams not getting past the pool stage will be entered into the Plate Competition.
Eishinkan Dojo would like to take this opportunity of thanking Alain Bangard and Kenmukan Dojo for once again supporting this event. 
Doors will open at 10.am. Carriages will be at 3pm. This includes our usual lunch!

We would love to have some of the 5th Dans refereeing instead of competing, but you are of course entitled to be in a team if you wish. There will be a small gift for everyone taking part: unfortunately, there will be no expenses for referees. The Taikai should be completed by early afternoon and then you are welcome to attend the lunch afterwards. Feel free to bring your own liquid refreshments.    
The format and rules are the same as for the European Team Championships i.e. 3 players with a maximum of 10 dans. Mudan count the same as shodan, (i.e. one dan).The kata will be those forms from the ZNKR Seitei Jodo. Kata will be chosen from the first 7 forms.
Please note that this is a dojo event and all team members should be from the same Dojo.  
If you have any questions, please contact Chris as above. The cost of entering each team is £25. 
Each dojo may enter as many teams as it wishes. Teams & referees please register as soon as possible so that the gifts for participants (sanka-sho) can be organised.  

Please let Chris know, by telephone or e-mail, before the 31st October, if your Dojo is interested in fielding a team. Your entry fee must be paid by the 2nd November, unless you are attending from Europe and then you may pay on arrival.
Entry form & cheque (made payable to Christopher Buxton) should be sent to the above address.

Yours 
Jock & Chris
Eishinkan Team Jodo Entry

Dojo_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

Team Member____________________________ Grade_________Dojo_______
Team Member____________________________ Grade_________Dojo_______
Team Member____________________________ Grade_________Dojo_______
5/6/7Dan Referees: ______________________________________Dojo________
                            ________________________________________Dojo________
Signed Dojo Leader________________
Contact tel.no. or E-mail address____________________
Fee £25 per Team. Additional Teams on separate sheet please.
Full Payment by 2nd November 2015 with cheques made out to Mr.C.A.Buxton.
